
  

 

10 March 2017 
Dear Resident / Business owner, 
 
RE: Construction of speed humps on Wadham Road 
 
I am writing to let you know that we are replacing the road cushions on Wadham Road between Grove 
Park Avenue and Winchester Road, with full road width speed humps. This work will start on Tuesday 
28 March 2017 and should take four days to complete, weather permitting.  
 
During the work, there will be temporary road changes: 

 Wadham Road closed to through traffic between Grove Park Avenue and Winchester Road 
during construction hours 

 Access to residents and business will remain via Billet Roundabout or Fulbourne Road at all 
times 

 Diversions for non-local traffic via Chingford Road, Forest Road and Fulbourne Road 

 Parking suspended on Wadham Road between Grove Park Avenue and Winchester Road 

 Pedestrians will still be able to walk along the street as normal. 
 
These works are part of ongoing improvements to Highams Park Town Centre, and aim to improve 
road safety and access for walking and cycling. We sent you a leaflet last year explaining the results 
from the public consultation held in June and July 2016, and when the work would start. You can find 
this online at www.enjoywalthamforest.co.uk/highams-park-town-centre/public-consultation.  
 
Construction work will take place over the four days between 9.30am and 3.30pm, weather permitting. 
The road will go back to normal outside of these times. To allow us to carry out the road works safely 
and on time, please avoid parking in the area. Look out for signs and cones to avoid parking in the 
wrong place as illegally parked vehicles will get penalty notices and they may be removed - see 
reverse for details. 
 
Please bear with us during construction so we can make these improvements to the area as soon as 
possible. Our contractors will be working to keep disruption to an absolute minimum and we will post 
regular construction updates online at www.enjoywalthamforest.co.uk/work-in-your-area/highams-
park-town-centre/construction-update/ 
 
Thank you for your patience and in the meantime, if you wish to discuss this construction work, please 
contact me on 020 8496 1023, or kuhan.thurairajah@walthamforest.gov.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Kuhan Thurairajah 
Project Engineer, Design & Construction 
 

http://www.enjoywalthamforest.co.uk/highams-park-town-centre/public-consultation


 
Parking enforcement contractor details 
 
NSL Services Ltd 
Stonehill Industrial Park,    
Harbet Road,      
Edmonton,  
London,     
N18 3HQ.  
 
Tel: 0845 331 2392  
   
Opening times:    8am to midnight Mon to Sat 

     9am to 6pm Sun 
 
Penalty notice - £130.00 (discounted to £65 if paid within 14 days of issue) detail of payment will be on 
the back of the ticket.  
 
Removal of vehicles and impounded – a charge of £65 for the Penalty notice and £200 for the release of 
the vehicle to be paid within the first 24 hours, after every 24 hour period a storage charge of £40 will be 
added. Collection of Impounded vehicles and payments for the release of a vehicle are to be made at the 
following address 

 
To confirm the location of a relocated/removed vehicle, please contact TRACE on 0845 206 8602 


